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          Wednesday 1st May 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
As you are aware, next week is the final week for pupils in the Armadale building before work 
experience begins on the 13th May and pupils go to school camp on the 27th May.  
 
We have been chatting with the pupils about a choice of activities they might like to do for their 
final week and they have voted on the following: 
 
Wednesday 8th May (Travel by minibus)  
- Visit to Lochore Meadows Country park (am) 
- Visit to Aberdour beach (pm)  
(We will also have an alternative plan if adverse weather conditions)  
 
Thursday 9th May (Pupils will walk to the restaurant) 
- Lunch at the Rowan Tree restaurant, Armadale. 
(Pupils sitting their English exam will meet us at the Rowan Tree restaurant at 1.30pm) 
 
Friday 10th May (Travel by minibus) 
- Visit to the Kelpies (am) 
 
Pupils are invited to take spending money on each of these days if they wish to do so. 
Cedarbank will pay for a main course lunch at the Rowan Tree restaurant, but if pupils would like 
to buy juice or a dessert, they can bring money with them.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this, please contact me on 01506 282145, Ext 21146. 
 
Thank you 
 
John Ward 
Class Teacher / Development 
Cedarbank@Armadale 
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